From: PublicAccessDC.Comments@Cherwell-DC.gov.uk [mailto:PublicAccessDC.Comments@Cherwell-DC.gov.uk] 
Sent: 27 May 2012 21:30
To: Public Access DC Comments
Subject: Comments for Planning Application 11/01494/OUT
Planning Application comments have been made. A summary of the comments is provided below.
Comments were submitted at 9:29 PM on 27 May 2012 from Mr TREVOR BROADBENT.
	Application Summary

	Address:
	Site C Ploughley Road & Site D & E Ambrosden Road MOD Bicester Upper Arncott Oxfordshire 

	Proposal:
	Outline - Redevelopment of former MOD sites including demolition of existing buildings, development of 1900 homes; local centre to include a 2 form entry primary school (class D1), a community hall of 660sqm, five local shops or facilities to include A1, A2, A3, A5 and D1 uses totalling 500sqm, a grocery store (class A1) 1858sqm gross, a pub/restaurant/hotel (class A4/A3/C1) 1000sqm and parking areas; employment floorspace comprising B1(a) 2160sqm, B1(b) 2400sqm, B1(c) and B2 20520sqm and B8 uses up to 66960sqm; creation of public open space and associated highway improvement works, sustainable urban drainage systems, biodiversity improvements, public transport improvements and services infrastructure. Erection of a 70400sqm fulfilment centre on 'C' site and associated on site access improvement works, hardstanding, parking and circulation areas 

	Case Officer:
	Laura Bailey 

	Click for further information


	Customer Details

	Name:
	Mr TREVOR BROADBENT

	Email:
	

	Address:
	3A Norris Road, Upper Arncott, Oxfordshire OX25 1NZ


	Comments Details

	Commenter Type:
	General Public

	Stance:
	Customer objects to the Planning Application

	Reasons for comment:
	

	Comments:
	My existing objections to this development still stand the questions raised have not been answered to my satisfaction to recap 1 the c site development is out of keeping with a rural setting 2. the scale of the development will have an undue impact on the village ie green lane norris road 3 poor location of the container handling 4. flood lighting and noise from the area 5. road to rear of building was to be for access now seems to be for all use in and out 6 overbearing impact on the local area 7 traffic concerns in the village as the entrance is in the middle of arncott 8 no consideration to hgv traffic along palmer avenue / norris roadand the amount of traffic in and out of the village 9 site entrance is insufficent for the amount of traffic involved going in and out of the site 10 unused buildings in the area need attention it is fine saying that the entrance will be land scapped when the other side of the road the railway building is falling down 11 flood risks do not seem to have been covered with such a large area of concrete and hard standing 12 will traffic still be diverted to the lower gate as has already happened just last week large amounts of hgv going through the center of the village all these points i have already raised and feel that the village as a whole will be affected for the worse .


